
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Hiroshima Peace Park Field Trip October 15 

 
Dear Secondary Parents: 
 
 We appreciate your support of our students` education at HIS.​ ​Our Secondary students 
have been invited to participate in “The 75th Atomic Bomb Memorial Ceremony” at the 
Hiroshima Memorial​ ​Peace Park. 
 
Schedule: 

●  8:50 - All students meet at Hiroshima Peace Memorial Park, at the fountain, in front 
of the museum. 
* (All students will provide their own  transportation to the Memorial Peace Park.) 

● 12:30-1:20 Lunch: A bento is being provided by the organizers. If you are not able 
to eat the provided bento due to health concerns, please bring your own lunch. 

● 1:20-3:20 Grade 9/10 to ​Shukkeien Gardens to complete a summative assessment. 
Students will be dismissed from Shukkeien Gardens at 3:20. 

●  3:20 All remaining students will be dismissed from the Memorial Peace Park. 
Students travel home independently.  

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mr. John: 
jsavage@hiroshima-is.ac.jp  
 
Please return the signed form, to your homeroom teacher, by Tuesday, October 13.  
 
Damian Rentoule 
Principal 
　ーーーーーーーーーーーーーーー　 Cut　ーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーー 

Peace Park Field Trip Permission Form 
 
I  give / do not give  my permission for (Student Name)  ___________________________ 
to attend the HIS-Memorial Peace Park Ceremony on October 15th. I understand that my 
child will provide his/her own transportation, and will be dismissed from the Peace Park or 
Shukkeien Gardens​ at 3:20. 
 
*My child will eat the  provided bento / My child will bring their own lunch from home.　 
　　　　 

　　　　　　　Parent signature:　​　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　 
 

  Emergency contact(Phone number):　​　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　 
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